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NPARC V3.1 User's Guide Jun 24 2022
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Energy Research Abstracts Oct 04 2020 Semiannual, with semiannual and
annual indexes. References to all scientific and technical literature coming
from DOE, its laboratories, energy centers, and contractors. Includes all
works deriving from DOE, other related government-sponsored information, and
foreign nonnuclear information. Arranged under 39 categories, e.g.,
Biomedical sciences, basic studies; Biomedical sciences, applied studies;
Health and safety; and Fusion energy. Entry gives bibliographical
information and abstract. Corporate, author, subject, report number indexes.
Expert Systems and Artificial Intelligence Sep 22 2019
Criminal Conduct and Substance Abuse Treatment - The Provider's Guide Dec
26 2019 Fiction. "'Get it up ' demands the narrator of Frederick Mark
Kramer's new novel, AMBIGUITY, of himself as he lies down to rest, as if his
sexual energy could save him. However, for Kramer's narrator, Darko, sexual
energy alone, although it abounds in Darko's memory, cannot save him. This
is a novel about breath, or, as Darko calls it, 'the pneuma.' Darko says
that 'the pneuma can mean the breath of life or the destruction of life, '

and in between is where this novel takes place. Clearly Darko uses his
entire life as his inspiration here, 'inspiration' meaning 'breathing in.'
Then Darko recounts this life in ten paragraphs that are gymnastic and
acrobatic and celebrate corporeal existence. This is the 'perspiration, ' or
the 'breathing through' life that Darko has exercised. His ten paragraphs,
though, are ten breaths, ten exhalations, leading to a final 'breathing out,
' or 'expiration, ' as he takes to his bed, exhausted, demanding of himself
a new beginning, not just the release of orgasm, but the orgasmic seeding of
new life, a creative re-fertilization of the world and the rebirth of
oneself. As always, Kramer is both resolutely readable and profoundly
resonant in his work. Those familiar with his masterful novel
Apostrophe/Parenthesis will find in AMBIGUITY that Kramer has produced
another masterpiece that rivals the best works of anyone."--Eckhard Gerdes
THEOS User's Handbook Jul 13 2021 Explains the workings of the THEOS
computer operating system and provides guidance on programming a
microcomputer with THEOS for business uses
Optimizing HPC Applications with Intel Cluster Tools May 11 2021 Optimizing
HPC Applications with Intel® Cluster Tools takes the reader on a tour of the
fast-growing area of high performance computing and the optimization of
hybrid programs. These programs typically combine distributed memory and
shared memory programming models and use the Message Passing Interface (MPI)
and OpenMP for multi-threading to achieve the ultimate goal of high
performance at low power consumption on enterprise-class workstations and
compute clusters. The book focuses on optimization for clusters consisting
of the Intel® Xeon processor, but the optimization methodologies also apply
to the Intel® Xeon Phi™ coprocessor and heterogeneous clusters mixing both
architectures. Besides the tutorial and reference content, the authors
address and refute many myths and misconceptions surrounding the topic. The
text is augmented and enriched by descriptions of real-life situations.
OpenMP in a Heterogeneous World Jan 07 2021 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 8th International Workshop on OpenMP, held in in
Rome, Italy, in June 2012. The 18 technical full papers presented together
with 7 posters were carefully reviewed and selected from 30 submissions. The
papers are organized in topical sections on proposed extensions to OpenMP,
runtime environments, optimization and accelerators, task parallelism,
validations and benchmarks
The AT&T Documentation Guide Oct 28 2022 Catalog of the most often
requested AT&T documents.
The CMS User's Guide Aug 22 2019
Intel Xeon Phi Coprocessor Architecture and Tools Aug 14 2021 Intel® Xeon
PhiTM Coprocessor Architecture and Tools: The Guide for Application
Developers provides developers a comprehensive introduction and in-depth
look at the Intel Xeon Phi coprocessor architecture and the corresponding
parallel data structure tools and algorithms used in the various technical
computing applications for which it is suitable. It also examines the source
code-level optimizations that can be performed to exploit the powerful
features of the processor. Xeon Phi is at the heart of world’s fastest
commercial supercomputer, which thanks to the massively parallel computing
capabilities of Intel Xeon Phi processors coupled with Xeon Phi coprocessors
attained 33.86 teraflops of benchmark performance in 2013. Extracting such

stellar performance in real-world applications requires a sophisticated
understanding of the complex interaction among hardware components, Xeon Phi
cores, and the applications running on them. In this book, Rezaur Rahman, an
Intel leader in the development of the Xeon Phi coprocessor and the
optimization of its applications, presents and details all the features of
Xeon Phi core design that are relevant to the practice of application
developers, such as its vector units, hardware multithreading, cache
hierarchy, and host-to-coprocessor communication channels. Building on this
foundation, he shows developers how to solve real-world technical computing
problems by selecting, deploying, and optimizing the available algorithms
and data structure alternatives matching Xeon Phi’s hardware
characteristics. From Rahman’s practical descriptions and extensive code
examples, the reader will gain a working knowledge of the Xeon Phi vector
instruction set and the Xeon Phi microarchitecture whereby cores execute
512-bit instruction streams in parallel.
SPSS X User's Guide Jul 01 2020 Contains Documentation for the Following
SPSS Facilities: Tablebuilder, Matrix, Probit, Plot, Alscat, Cluster, Quick
Cluster, Lisrel & Hilog
Power and Performance Nov 05 2020 Power and Performance: Software Analysis
and Optimization is a guide to solving performance problems in modern Linux
systems. Power-efficient chips are no help if the software those chips run
on is inefficient. Starting with the necessary architectural background as a
foundation, the book demonstrates the proper usage of performance analysis
tools in order to pinpoint the cause of performance problems, and includes
best practices for handling common performance issues those tools identify.
Provides expert perspective from a key member of Intel’s optimization team
on how processors and memory systems influence performance Presents ideas to
improve architectures running mobile, desktop, or enterprise platforms
Demonstrates best practices for designing experiments and benchmarking
throughout the software lifecycle Explains the importance of profiling and
measurement to determine the source of performance issues
Nuclear Science Abstracts Dec 06 2020
A User's Guide to Vacuum Technology Jan 19 2022 In the decade and a half
since the publication of the Second Edition of A User?s Guide to Vacuum
Technology there have been many important advances in the field, including
spinning rotor gauges, dry mechanical pumps, magnetically levitated turbo
pumps, and ultraclean system designs. These, along with improved cleaning
and assembly techniques have made contamination-free manufacturing a
reality. Designed to bridge the gap in both knowledge and training between
designers and end users of vacuum equipment, the Third Edition offers a
practical perspective on today?s vacuum technology. With a focus on the
operation, understanding, and selection of equipment for industrial
processes used in semiconductor, optics, packaging, and related coating
technologies, A User?s Guide to Vacuum Technology, Third Edition provides a
detailed treatment of this important field. While emphasizing the
fundamentals and touching on significant topics not adequately covered
elsewhere, the text avoids topics not relevant to the typical user.
Energy Research Abstracts Apr 22 2022
A User's Guide to the Combined Stand Prognosis and Douglas-fir Tussock Moth
Outbreak Model Oct 16 2021

The Regulation of Mobile Money Feb 26 2020 The emergence of mobile money
and other new forms of payment has changed the sovereign foundations of
money. Starting as a Department for International Development funded project
in Kenya, mobile money has now spread to many developing countries. This
book looks at the regulatory issues that mobile money poses, and the
potential risks to the financial system. It undertakes a comparative study
of mobile money regimes in Kenya, Mala?i, Tanzania, and South Africa.
Although the main study is on Mala?i, the lessons learnt are valuable to Sub
Saharan Africa in understanding the regulatory issues surrounding mobile
money. The main argument that this book makes is that the traditional
regulatory architecture of supervising the financial services is ill-suited
to supervise new forms of money like mobile money. With no requirement for a
bank account, mobile money is not subject to prudential regulation. Mobile
money is now considered a key developmental tool to achieve financial
inclusion among the poor, rural based, unbanked, and underbanked. As opposed
to traditional additive forms of financial inclusion, mobile money is
transformative. In most jurisdictions where it has been launched, mobile
money has largely been regulated using light-touch, with regulation
following innovation. This work, however, proposes an approach based on the
concept of really responsive regulation. This approach is best suited to
embrace mobile money as it passes from the pre-financial inclusion to the
post-financial inclusion phases of its evolution. This book will appeal to
students and academics in the financial regulation field.
DB2 Nov 24 2019
Hybrid Analytics Solution using IBM DB2 Analytics Accelerator for z/OS V3.1
Jun 19 2019 The IBM® DB2® Analytics Accelerator Version 3.1 for IBM z/OS®
(simply called Accelerator in this book) is a union of the IBM System z®
quality of service and IBM Netezza® technology to accelerate complex queries
in a DB2 for z/OS highly secure and available environment. Superior
performance and scalability with rapid appliance deployment provide an ideal
solution for complex analysis. In this IBM Redbooks® publication, we provide
technical decision-makers with a broad understanding of the benefits of
Version 3.1 of the Accelerator's major new functions. We describe their
installation and the advantages to existing analytical processes as measured
in our test environment. We also describe the IBM zEnterprise® Analytics
System 9700, a hybrid System z solution offering that is surrounded by a
complete set of optional packs to enable customers to custom tailor the
system to their unique needs..
DB2 9 for z/OS and Storage Management Oct 24 2019 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication can help you tailor and configure DFSMS constructs to be used in
an IBM DB2® 9 for z/OS® environment. In addition, it provides a broad
understanding of new disk architectures and their impact in DB2 data set
management for large installations. This book addresses both the DB2
administrator and the storage administrator. The DB2 administrator can find
information about how to use DFSMS for managing DB2 data sets; the storage
administrator can find information about the characteristics of DB2 data
sets and how DB2 uses the disks. This book describes optimal use of disk
storage functions in DB2 for z/OS environments that can best make productive
use of the synergy with I/O subsystem on IBM System z®. This book covers the
following topics: - Using SMS to manage DB2 catalog, log, data, indexes,

image copies, archives, work files - Taking advantage of IBM FlashCopy® for
DB2 utilities, striping, copy pools - Setting page sizes and using sliding
allocation - A description of PAV, MA, MIDAW, EF, EA, EAV, zHPF and why they
are helpful - Compressing data and the use disk and tape for large data sets
- Backup and restore, and remote copy services
MACSYMA User's Guide Mar 09 2021
International Conference on Computational and Information Sciences (ICCIS)
2014 Feb 08 2021 The 6th International Conference on Computational and
Information Sciences (ICCIS2014) will be held in NanChong, China. The 6th
International Conference on Computational and Information Sciences
(ICCIS2014)aims at bringing researchers in the areas of computational and
information sciences to exchange new ideas and to explore new ground. The
goal of the conference is to push the application of modern computing
technologies to science, engineering, and information technologies.Following
the success of ICCIS2004,ICCIS2010 and
ICCIS2011,ICCIS2012,ICCIS2013,ICCIS2014 conference will consist of invited
keynote presentations and contributed presentations of latest developments
in computational and information sciences. The 2014 International Conference
on Computational and Information Sciences (ICCIS 2014), now in its sixth
run, has become one of the premier conferences in this dynamic and exciting
field. The goal of ICCIS is to catalyze the communications among various
communities in computational and information sciences. ICCIS provides a
venue for the participants to share their recent research and development,
to seek for collaboration resources and opportunities, and to build
professional networks.
CRASH3 User's Guide and Technical Manual Apr 10 2021
Office and SharePoint 2010 User's Guide Nov 17 2021 Web sites,
collaboration, document management, paperless offices—we want it all in
business today, but how do we achieve all of these goals? More importantly,
if you work for one of the millions of small-to-medium-sized businesses, how
do you find the time to build the expertise necessary to reach these goals?
Even the most powerful tool will not allow you to succeed unless you can get
the majority of your staff to use it efficiently and effectively. You need a
guide that demonstrates a platform that small-to-medium-sized businesses can
use to reach these goals. Office and SharePoint 2010 User’s Guide
demystifies the path that every Microsoft Office user can follow to benefit
from the synergism of tools they are already familiar with. Together with
SharePoint 2010, users can achieve goals like web sites with a consistent
single view, improved collaboration within their organization, and better
document management, and may even get one step closer to the paperless
office we’ve been promised for years. This book has topics for Office users
of all skill levels, from those just starting to use Office tools to
experienced power users. It examines each major Office tool and shows how it
contributes to the support and use of SharePoint in today’s increasingly
electronic-based office environment.
PrestaShop 1.6 User Guide Aug 26 2022 Enjoy 100% of the features of your
PrestaShop store!
SmaggIce User Guide Aug 02 2020
Windows User's Guide to DOS May 31 2020 Carolyn Gillay and Bette Peat have
teamed up again to write the Windows 2000 Professional version of their

runaway bestseller Windows User's Guide to DOS. Like its predecessor, this
book is aimed at the student who has had little or no experience in working
with a computer at the operating system level. It is suitable for a threecredit, 16-week, semester-length course.
A User's Guide to Business Analytics May 23 2022 A User's Guide to Business
Analytics provides a comprehensive discussion of statistical methods useful
to the business analyst. Methods are developed from a fairly basic level to
accommodate readers who have limited training in the theory of statistics. A
substantial number of case studies and numerical illustrations using the Rsoftware package are provided for the benefit of motivated beginners who
want to get a head start in analytics as well as for experts on the job who
will benefit by using this text as a reference book. The book is comprised
of 12 chapters. The first chapter focuses on business analytics, along with
its emergence and application, and sets up a context for the whole book. The
next three chapters introduce R and provide a comprehensive discussion on
descriptive analytics, including numerical data summarization and visual
analytics. Chapters five through seven discuss set theory, definitions and
counting rules, probability, random variables, and probability
distributions, with a number of business scenario examples. These chapters
lay down the foundation for predictive analytics and model building. Chapter
eight deals with statistical inference and discusses the most common testing
procedures. Chapters nine through twelve deal entirely with predictive
analytics. The chapter on regression is quite extensive, dealing with model
development and model complexity from a user’s perspective. A short chapter
on tree-based methods puts forth the main application areas succinctly. The
chapter on data mining is a good introduction to the most common machine
learning algorithms. The last chapter highlights the role of different time
series models in analytics. In all the chapters, the authors showcase a
number of examples and case studies and provide guidelines to users in the
analytics field.
A User's Guide to Algebraic Topology Jun 12 2021 This book arose from
courses taught by the authors, and is designed for both instructional and
reference use during and after a first course in algebraic topology. It is a
handbook for users who want to calculate, but whose main interests are in
applications using the current literature, rather than in developing the
theory. Typical areas of applications are differential geometry and
theoretical physics. We start gently, with numerous pictures to illustrate
the fundamental ideas and constructions in homotopy theory that are needed
in later chapters. We show how to calculate homotopy groups, homology groups
and cohomology rings of most of the major theories, exact homotopy sequences
of fibrations, some important spectral sequences, and all the obstructions
that we can compute from these. Our approach is to mix illustrative examples
with those proofs that actually develop transferable calculational aids. We
give extensive appendices with notes on background material, extensive
tables of data, and a thorough index. Audience: Graduate students and
professionals in mathematics and physics.
IP Routing Protocols Jul 21 2019 This book discusses link-state routing
protocols (OSPF and IS-IS), and the path-vector routing protocol (BGP). It
covers their most identifying characteristics, operations, and the databases
they maintain. Material is presented from a practicing engineer’s

perspective, linking theory and fundamental concepts to common practices and
real-world examples. Every aspect of the book is written to reflect current
best practices using real-world examples. The book begins with a detailed
description of the OSPF area types and hierarchical routing, and the
different types of routers used in an OSPF autonomous system. The author
goes on to describe in detail the different OSPF packet types, and inbound
and outbound processing of OSPF link-state advertisements (LSAs). Next, the
book gives an overview of the main features of IS-IS. The author then
discusses the two-level routing hierarchy for controlling the distribution
of intra-domain (Level 1) and inter-domain (Level 2) routing information
within an IS-IS routing domain. He then describes in detail IS-IS network
address formats, IS-IS routing metrics, IS-IS packet types, IS-IS network
types and adjacency formation, IS-IS LSDB and synchronization, and IS-IS
authentication. The book then reviews the main concepts of path-vector
routing protocols, and describes BGP packet types, BGP session states and
Finite State Machine, BGP path attributes types, and BGP Autonomous System
Numbers (ASNs). Focuses solely on link-state routing protocols (OSPF and ISIS), and the only path-vector routing protocol in use today (BGP). Reviews
the basic concepts underlying the design of IS-IS and provides a detailed
description of IS-IS area types and hierarchical routing, and the different
types of routers used by IS-IS. Discusses the two-level routing hierarchy
for controlling the distribution of intra-domain (Level 1) and inter-domain
(Level 2) routing information within an IS-IS routing domain. Describes in
detail BGP packet types, BGP session states and Finite State Machine, BGP
path attributes types, and BGP ASNs, includes a high-level view of the
typical BGP router and its components, and inbound and outbound message
processing. James Aweya, PhD, is a chief research scientist at the Etisalat
British Telecom Innovation Center (EBTIC), Khalifa University, Abu Dhabi,
UAE. He has authored four books including this book and is a senior member
of the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE).
Subsystem and Transaction Monitoring and Tuning with DB2 11 for z/OS Mar 29
2020 This IBM® Redbooks® publication discusses in detail the facilities of
DB2® for z/OS®, which allow complete monitoring of a DB2 environment. It
focuses on the use of the DB2 instrumentation facility component (IFC) to
provide monitoring of DB2 data and events and includes suggestions for
related tuning. We discuss the collection of statistics for the verification
of performance of the various components of the DB2 system and accounting
for tracking the behavior of the applications. We have intentionally omitted
considerations for query optimization; they are worth a separate document.
Use this book to activate the right traces to help you monitor the
performance of your DB2 system and to tune the various aspects of subsystem
and application performance.
User's Guide to PHREEQC Mar 21 2022
IMS 12 Selected Performance Topics Jul 25 2022 IBM® Information Management
System (IMSTM) provides leadership in performance, reliability, and security
to help you implement the most strategic and critical enterprise
applications. IMS, IMS utilities, and IMS tools continue to evolve to
provide value and meet the needs of enterprise customers. With IMS 12,
integration and open access improvements provide flexibility and support
business growth requirements. Scalability improvements have been made to the

well-known performance, efficiency, availability, and resilience of IMS by
using 64-bit storage. In this IBM Redbooks® publication we provide IMS
performance monitoring and tuning information by describing the key IMS
performance functions and by showing how to monitor and tune them with
traditional and new strategic applications. This book is for database
administrators and system programmers. We summarize methods and tools for
monitoring and tuning IMS systems, describe IMS system-wide performance,
database, and transaction considerations. Based on lab measurements, we
provide information about recent performance enhancements that are available
with IMS 12, and advice about setting performance-related parameters.
DB2 for z/OS and WebSphere Integration for Enterprise Java Applications Sep
03 2020 IBM DB2® for z/OS® is a high-performance database management system
(DBMS) with a strong reputation in traditional high-volume transaction
workloads that are based on relational technology. IBM WebSphere®
Application Server is web application server software that runs on most
platforms with a web server and is used to deploy, integrate, execute, and
manage Java Platform, Enterprise Edition applications. In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we describe the application architecture evolution
focusing on the value of having DB2 for z/OS as the data server and IBM
z/OS® as the platform for traditional and for modern applications. This book
provides background technical information about DB2 and WebSphere features
and demonstrates their applicability presenting a scenario about configuring
WebSphere Version 8.5 on z/OS and type 2 and type 4 connectivity (including
the XA transaction support) for accessing a DB2 for z/OS database server
taking into account high-availability requirements. We also provide
considerations about developing applications, monitoring performance, and
documenting issues. DB2 database administrators, WebSphere specialists, and
Java application developers will appreciate the holistic approach of this
document.
Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) Chemical Substance Inventory: User
guide and indices to the initial inventory : Substance name index Sep 27
2022
A User's Guide to a Computer Program for Harmonic Analysis of Data at Tidal
Frequencies Sep 15 2021
A User's Guide to Ellipsometry Feb 20 2022 This book is specifically
designed for the user who wishes expanded use of ellipsometry beyond the
relatively limited number of turn-key applications. The book provides a
concise discussion of theory and instrumentation before describing how to
use optical parameters to determine material properties and optical
parameters for inaccessible substrates and unknown films, and how to measure
extremely thin films. The book also addresses polysilicon, a material
commonly used in the microelectronics industry, and the effect of substrate
roughness. This book's concepts and applications are reinforced through the
14 case studies that illustrate specific applications of ellipsometry from
the semiconductor industry as well as studies involving corrosion and oxide
growth. Allows the user to optimize turn-key operation of ellipsometers and
move beyond limited turn-key applications Provides comprehensive discussion
of the measurement of film thickness and optical constants in film Discusses
the trajectories of the ellipsometric parameters Del and Psi and how changes
in the materials affect the parameter Includes 14 case studies to reinforce

specific applications Includes three appendices for helpful references
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